
 

 

19 January 2023 

CleanTech Energy Pty Ltd (t/a Delorean Energy Retail) 

Minor amendment to electricity retail licence ERL24 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved a minor amendment to CleanTech Energy Pty 
Ltd’s electricity retail licence ERL24 to remove the obligation to supply electricity to small use 
customers1. 

CleanTech Energy transferred their small use customers to Amanda Energy Pty Ltd on 15 December 
2022. The licensee requested the removal of the licence obligation to supply small use customers 
on 20 December 2022. 

The ERA considers the change to the licence to be a minor amendment that does not require public 
consultation. 

The amended licence ERL24 (version 6) is available on the ERA website.  

Further information 

General enquiries 

Alex Kroon 
Ph: 08 6557 7989 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: 08 6557 7923 | Mob:  0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1 A small use electricity customer is a customer who consumes no more than 160 megawatt hours of electricity per year. 
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